BE.

Cory.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

9th April,1929.

Dear gSir,

With reference to your Report No. 1186,
received at this Office recently, relating to the Electriec
Installation proposed for the s.s. "TORRES GARCIAY,I have
to request that you will state whether you are correct in
reporting that the outgoing circuits at the main switehboard
have single pole fuses,;instead of double pole fuses as
required by Section 3,paragraph 3 b(ii) of the Rules for
Electric Fittings.

I am, Dear sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

T.Miller, Hsq.
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